
American Legion Riders 

Chapter 694 

P.O. Box 565 

Marina, CA  93933 

 

Minutes – February 16, 2015 

 

Chapter  President Jon Baker called the meeting to order at 6:24 PM 

Roll Call was taken:  all officers present 

Minutes from Januaryt  meeting were read and approved. 

Treasurers report was read  and approved.   

 No guests, no new members 

1
st

 Vice – Gary Deaton   

Jerry and Gary took a ride to Cambria 

 

Sgt at Arms – Jim Patty 

No report 

Chaplain – Mary Estrada     

March 13 will be ground breaking ceremony. Mary will communicate details as they are set. 

Secretary/Treasurer – Janet 

Feb 22 is our first brunch.  And Post BUNCO is Mar 14 

President –  Jon Baker 

New Business -   

Feb 21  there will be an Area 2 meeting in Santa Clara at Post 564 President and one other can attend. 

May 2 will be the visit to Livermore Vets hospital, asking each Chapter in Area 2 to contribute. 

 

Carlos asked where to purchase ALR merchandise.  Flag and Emblem. 

District 28 Color Guard put on a great event. Feb 14  Dinner and Dance. Aux from Unit 589 helped out. 



Janet to get dates to help at Pathway home in Yountville. 

Reminder  nominations will be in April and May. Elections in May. 

 

Meeting adjourned 7:02 PM 

 

Janet Wagner 

Secretary/Treasurer 

 


